As part of the 50th Anniversary Milestones Celebration, we will be publishing a handsome coffee table book which will document Harpeth Hall's rich heritage including Ward Seminary, Belmont College (founded in 1890 by Miss Ida Hood and Miss Susan Heron), Ward-Belmont, and Harpeth Hall to the year 2001 We want this book to be filled with memories and reminiscences from both Ward-Belmont and Harpeth Hall alumnae So, if you have a special remembrance of a teacher, a friendship, a particular class or experience from your Ward-Belmont days that significantly shaped your life, please write it on your reply form or mail it to us in the form of a letter The information should be sent to Ward-Belmont Celebration 2000, The Harpeth Hall School, 3801 Hobbs Road, Nashville, TN 37215

If you have any questions or would like to be part of the planning committee for the Ward-Belmont Celebration 2000, please indicate this on the reply form or contact Sallie King Norton '71, Director of Alumnae Affairs, at (615) 346-0094 or e-mail her at norton@hh.harpethhall.com.

"The bells of Ward-Belmont, oh hear they are calling" Start making your plans You will hear more from us soon.

Sincerely,

Mary Lee Markew Manier '42 Ellen Hhite Dillow '48

Mary Lee Mathews Manier '42 Co-Chair, Ward-Belmont Celebration

Ellen White Dillon '48 Co-Chair, Ward-Belmont Celebration

Emily Persins Zufoss '75 South W. Nicholo-Emily Perkins Zerfoss '75 Co-Chair, Milestones Celebration

Sarah W Nichols '83 Co-Chair, Milestones Celebration